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For the entirety of my adult life in Oregon we have had a vote by mail system that not 

only encourages voting, but makes it accessible, and that has shown no sign of 

rampant voter fraud (quite the opposite over the many years we’ve had it). We do 

not, under any circumstances, need to introduce new obstacles in the process to do 

our civic duty and vote, or upset and upend a system that has served our state 

perfectly well for decades. Attacks on mail in by Oring are little more than attacks on 

our individual rights to vote and participate in our democracy, or suppress the vote by 

excluding members of our hardworking public from being able to do so. I oppose this 

measure, it is an insult to the people of our great state. 


